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Church Street, Bocking, Braintree, Essex CM7 5LA 

Telephone: 01376 322650       
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 Week ending 2nd October 2020 

It has been a successful week this week, as 

we have reintroduced school meals for the 

Key Stage  2 children. Thank you to our 

kitchen and lunchtime staff for their hard 

work this week in ensuring this went as 

smoothly as it did. 

Thursday marked National Poetry Day.  

Some of the teachers shared their favourite 

poems with the children.    

 

 

A reminder please to ensure 

that when you are waiting in 

the playground you maintain appropriate    

social distancing and that you adhere to the 

one way system when dropping or collecting 

the children from school.  

Did you know…..? 

This week it is     

National Healthy 

Eating week. 

Please see the    

attached sheet with some ideas that 

you might like to try cooking at home. 

The British Nutrition Foundation have 

set a challenge for each day. Can 

you…. 

Vary your veg? 

Eat wholegrains each day? 

Drink plenty? 

Move more? 

Be mind kind? 

Eat together? 

Be active? 

https://www.nutrition.org.uk/

healthyliving/hew/bnfhew20.html  

A few reminders; 

Please ensure that long hair is tied up. 

Children should not wear earrings for the 

days when they have PE, unless they can take 

them out themselves. 

Children should bring a bottle of water with 

them daily. 

 

 

 

Well done to Years R, 1, 4 and 6   

Badgers for over 97% attendance this 

week as well as Year 2 with 100%. Years 

4 & 6 Badgers for 100% punctuality. 

Can you help…... 

The EYFS team would be 

very grateful if you have any     

unwanted car seats/booster 

seats.  They would like them for their 

outdoor play area.  Please leave any that 

you have in the entrance.. 

Please could we ask that you are extra 

vigilant with regards to knowing 

where your children are, following 

some recent reports that have been 

bought to my attention.  If you have 

children who walk home from school, 

please do remind them regularly, about not talking 

with strangers and ensuring they go straight home.  I 

am unsure of all of the facts of these reports and 

have had no formal information from any sources, 

but please do be vigilant.  


